## TOWN OF LUDLOW

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Public Hearing –Tuesday, May 20, 2025 5:35 PM Town Hall 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, Ma 2025 MAY -5 A 11: 05

Project Review FY22/23 CDBG Robert Street Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvement

The Ludlow Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on May 20, 2025 at 5:35 PM at the Town Hall, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA.

The public is encouraged to attend this hearing to discuss the Town's FY22/23 CDBG funded Robert Street Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvement Project. The meeting will review Engineering plans pertaining to the proposed infrastructure improvements. The project area includes the entirety of Marie Street and Carol Street. Proposed infrastructure improvements include water and sewer upgrades, new drainage, and road resurfacing. All persons with questions or comments regarding the Robert Street Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvement Project will have an opportunity to be heard. Those unable to attend can send written comments to the Ludlow Town Administrator, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, Ma 01056, Attn: Marc Strange

The Town Hall is accessible. Persons who require special accommodations for the hearing should contact the town at least one week prior to the hearing date at (413)-583-5600 ext. 1200. For further information contact Sarah Maroney at PVPC at (413) 781-6045 or smaroney@pvpc.org.